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Thank You to Our Parents!
As we wrap up another very successful year, we would like 

to take this opportunity to thank our parents and community 
for their tremendous support. We intentionally expanded our 
parent and community events this year to include an evening 
community event every month and two parent education 
opportunities a month including training and guest speakers. 
Some of the popular events this year included our Parent 
Education Series, Movie Nights, Daddy Daughter Night, STEAM 
Night, Family Reading Barbeques, Family Story Night, Mother 

& Son Tea, and Parent Engagement meetings to name just a few. On March 
30th, we honored several of our volunteers at the Leadership Team of Orange 
Community Dessert, and then at our Friday Flag Assembly on March 31st. We 
are stronger as a school because of you.

Dr. John Albert
Principal


